

## March 7, 2016

In order to facilitate a smooth and orderly TLS licence application process, the Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (the "OBCCTC") is immediately suspending the Interim Truck Tag Policy issued on January 4, 2016.

Following the completion of the licence application process, the OBCCTC will consider a new tag protocol for TLS licence holders.

Sincerely

Duncan MacPhail BC Container Trucking Commissioner Michael Crawford BC Container Trucking Deputy Commissioner

mulle.